(INSERT YOUR ADDRESS)
(ADD DATE)

Dear Sir Paul Beresford MP
I am writing as a local resident in the Mole Valley area regarding Surrey County Council’s Family Resilience Consultation.  I am deeply concerned about the proposed cuts to the Children’s Centre service in Surrey totalling 35%. In Mole Valley the cuts will be 58% and yet the centre will be expected to provide for a wider age range and reach into a huge rural area. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The proposal for Mole Valley is to have one Children’s Centre site based at Goodwyns Road in Dorking, however, at present, no site is listed in the Leatherhead area. This will make the families in the North of Mole Valley extremely vulnerable. I am also unsure how the Children’s Centre team will be able to run a service for all the families in Mole Valley with the significant reduction in budget they face. 
I have used the (Dorking/Leatherhead) Children’s Centre and the (difference is has had on my family is…)
I urge you to consider the impact that the change to the Children’s Centre programme will have on the future chances and outcomes of the families and children living in your constituency and ask that you work with the local authority to challenge them to reconsider the scale of the cuts in the proposal.  
Yours sincerely


(Name) 

